ISIT Report to Academic Senate, March 3, 2021
Prepared by Pam Boyles, ISIT Co-Chair

ISIT Committee meeting of March 1, 2021

1. The annual employee survey regarding technology services was reviewed and will go out this month.
This year’s survey questions include items that focus on technology needs related to COVID.

2. Members discussed technology options for classes that will be meeting both in-class and via Zoom
simultaneously. Several ideas were discussed. ISIT reps should be getting feedback from their
departments to bring to our April ISIT meeting.

The following updates were reported:

e Academic Technology—the Step Up classes (Education B30, B31, B32) will be offered again
(summer/fall). Planning for Fall Flex week is beginning.

e Student Success—Student Information Desk (SID) is now open 7 days a week.

e Tech Support—Construction updates: S&E building ongoing, new Gym is still in beginning stages
and is progressing, and upcoming is the remodel of the Welcome Center, BC Bookstore, Business
offices. New buildings on schedule for Delano and Arvin.



